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City of Greensboro 

 

 

February 24, 2015 

 

 

TO:  Don Saintsing, Engineering and Inspections 

 

FROM: Tiffany Jones, M/WBE Specialist  

 

SUBJECT: Contract # 2012-88 

 TZO Ash Dewatering Project 

 
The M/WBE Office reviewed the documentation submitted by the lowest bidder, Laughlin-Sutton 

Construction Company, to determine compliance with the City of Greensboro’s M/WBE Plan.   The 

contract goals established for the project were MBE 3% and WBE 5%; no bidder reached the goals. 

All bidders provided evidence of Good Faith Efforts to try to make the MBE and WBE goals. 

 

Laughlin-Sutton Construction Company, the lowest bidder, proposed to commit $4,350 or .7% of the total 

bid amount, $649,000 to a MBE firm and $15,560 or 2.4% to a WBE firm. 

 

Laughlin-Sutton Construction Company has agreed to meet its M/WBE commitment utilizing the 

following certified firms:   

 

 

MBE 

 

Johnson & Johnson 

Masonry 

Guilford, NC Masonry $4,350 .7% 

 

WBE 

Southern Paint & 

Waterproofing 

Company 

Guilford, NC Painting $15,560 2.4% 

*NON-

M/WBE 
Via Electric Company Rockingham, NC Electrical $130,000 20% 

*Please note that Hispanic-American firms do not qualify for the City’s M/WBE construction 

subcontracting program. 

 

Please be reminded that during the performance of the contract, if there is a change to the scope of work 

either through change orders or additions or if a subcontractor is replaced; the contractor must contact the 

M/WBE Office prior to making any such changes or substitutions.    

 

Please give me a call if you have any questions. 

 

 

TJ 


